
VCDP Planning Grant 2020

Organization: Town of Bakersfield 07110-PG-2020-Bakersfield-14

Public Hearing Notice: 03/19/2021 03/22/2021

For publication on or before 3/19/2021

Tear Sheet Requested.

Notice of Public Hearing

The Town of Bakersfield is/are considering making application to the State of Vermont for a VCDP Planning 

Grant 2020 under the Vermont Community Development Program. A public hearing will be held at 07:00 PM on 

3/22/2021 at https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85638250317?pwd=dW1OY0hKUnBxVUVLTyt2cjQ5V2prZz09 to 

obtain the views of citizens on community development, to furnish information concerning the amount of funds 

available and the range of community development activities that may be undertaken under this program, the 

impact to any historic and archaeological resources that may be affected by the proposed project , and to give 

affected citizens the opportunity to examine the proposed statement of projected use of these funds .

The proposal is to apply for $60,000 in VCDP funds which will be used to accomplish the following activities:

Planning Grant for Redevelopment of Brigham Academy

Copies of the proposed application are available at Bakersfield Town Clerk and may be viewed during the 

hours of 8:00 AM to 12:00 PM, Monday-Thursday. Should you require any special accommodations, please 

contact Katherine Westcom at 802-827-4495 to ensure appropriate accommodations are made. For the 

hearing impaired please call (TTY) #1-800-253-0191.

Legislative Body for the Town of Bakersfield

Copy submitted by: Josh Goss: Select Board Chair

Phone: 802-827-3969

Send tear sheet to: Kathy Lavoie

99 Beebe Road, Swanton, VT 05488
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